On Friday, July 25th, Kindergarten celebrated 100 days
of school! To mark this special occasion, students
dressed up as if they were 100 years old, and everyone
did an amazing job with their costumes.

The day kicked off with a lively parade and a
wonderful song performance that we got to share with
our parents and grandparents. After the performances,
family members had the chance to admire the
incredible artworks and pieces of writing that the
stfudents had created earlier in the week, all cenfred
around their school experiences.

Each Kindergarten student proudly made and wore
‘100 Days of School' crowns. We gathered to watch the
classic movie, Happy Feet.

It was a truly exciting day, filled with joy and
celebration. A heartfelt thank you to everyone who
joined us to celebrate this wonderful achievement!












